

Are You Ready For The SAT? Do You Need Extra Support? Join Us For A Free Intensive SAT Bootcamp

The bootcamp will offer:

- a comprehensive SAT Workshop with a diagnostic exam to prepare students for the June 2, 2018 SAT exam; and
- opportunities for 120 students in Grades 11 and 12 (60 students per site*).

The first session will begin Saturday, April 21, 2018 and will run every Saturday until May 19, 2018. All sessions will begin at 9:00 a.m. and end at 12:45 p.m. The session on April 21 will end at 1:00 p.m., due to diagnostic testing. *Designated sites are Charles H. Flowers High and Oxon Hill High Schools.

TRANSPORATION WILL NOT BE PROVIDED. STUDENTS MUST PROVIDE THEIR OWN TRANSPORTATION.

Registration form on back of flyer. Email completed registration form to: academic.advancedp@pgcps.org.

APPLICATIONS ACCEPTED ON A FIRST-COME, FIRST-SERVED BASIS.

For additional information, please contact Edrika Hall, Instructional Specialist, at 301-808-8275.

Instruction provided by Study Smart Tutors.